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September 2011                             Become a Fan of Ridgely’s Delight on Facebook 
Community Meeting is September 7th 
Our community meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
September 7th at 7pm upstairs at Sliders. 
All Ridgely’s residents are welcome! Students, 
renters, and homeowners. 
 

Community Happy Hour is September 9th 

September Happy Hour will be held at the Camden 
Pub on September 9th.  It has been moved to the 
second Friday of the month due to the Grand Prix. 
Specials include $9.95 Crab Cake Sandwich w/ 
chips and pickle, $8.95 Fried Shrimp Platter w/ FF, 
$2.50 pint / $7 pitcher Domestic Draft, $3.50 pint / 
$9 pitcher Import Draft and Karaoke starting at 9pm. 
 
Baltimore Grand Prix  
The inaugural Grand Prix race will take place on 
from Friday through Sunday on Labor Day 
Weekend, Sept 2-4.  Be sure to check the street 
closures and traffic detours necessary to get into 
and out of the neighborhood during the week at 
http://www.gptraffic.com 
 

Super Early Recycling Pickup  
To avoid Grand Prix traffic, recyclables will be 
picked up in the wee morning hours of Friday, Sept 
2nd.  For collection, BE SURE THE RECYCLABLES 
ARE OUT BY THE EVENING OF THURSDAY, 
SEPT. 1st. 
 

Bulk Pick-up 
Please contact 311 on the phone or on the internet 
for bulk trash pickup such as old furniture, beds, 
storage bins, TV sets, carpeting, rugs, or large 
amounts of bagged garbage, etc. 311 can be called 
for pickup instead of just leaving trash at the curb. 
If you prefer using the internet, simply click 
on http://csr.baltimorecity.gov/ and create a new 
City Service Request (CSR) online. It only takes 
about three minutes to make and complete a 
request.   
We thank you and your neighbors thank you. 
 
Community Clean-up is Sept 10th    
This month community clean-up will be Saturday, 
September 10th, 9-11am.  Meet at community shed 
on Burgundy St. lot for supplies. 

Recycled Love Rescue Fundraiser 
Event:  White Hall, MD, September 6th, 2011 – 
Recycled Love Rescue, a non-profit organization 
founded in 2004, will host a fundraiser to benefit the 
work of rescuing, fostering and adopting animals 
that have been discarded and/or abused and 
neglected.  Without monetary donations, the rescue 
world would cease and these animals would never 
be recycled into forever loving homes. 
Greystone Golf Club has partnered with Recycled 
Love to host their 1st Annual Golf Tournament.  This 
event is open to all golfers with exciting hole-in-one 
prizes…… a new car, sharp flat-screen LCDTV, 
roundtrip airline tickets for 2, and a set of Callaway 
Big Bertha Irons.   
Recycled Love Rescue has changed the lives of 
thousands of animals.  This rescue has long been 
recognized as the “group that believes in the 
impossible.”  Some of the more difficult and 
challenging cases of abuse and neglect have 
entered our rescue.  Aside from rescue work, two of 
the Board Members serve on the Mayor’s Anti-
Animal Abuse Advisory Commission and one 
member serves as the Chair of the Board of Animal 
Control.  We are very happy to partner with 
Greystone Golf Club in continuing our work and 
changing the lives of not only the animals but of 
their human guardians. 
On September 6, 2011; registration for golfing 
begins at 7:30am (continental breakfast is served) 
Shotgun start @ 9am.  You don’t have to be a golfer 
to help this worthy cause.  We will have an adoption 
day, silent auction, 50/50 raffle and other exciting 
events. Contact: Don Ritchie @ 410-215-1123 or 
email: rdritchie17@gmail.com  
 
Downtown Partnership and a Cleaner 
Neighborhood 
Ridgely's Delight has partnered with the Downtown 
Partnership for bi-monthly street cleanings using 
some of the money that was donated by the 
Baltimore Grand Prix.  We can all continue to help 
keep the common areas clean around each of our 
properties clear of trash, leaves, and weeds, but 
this should help neglected areas. 
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Ridgely's Kitten Up for Adoption 
Amy at 604 S Paca St. is fostering a 3.5 month old 
tuxedo kitten from BARCS. He is playful, he loves to 
play with feet, he would love a playmate and he 
would love to stay in Ridgely's. Please contact Amy 
at jamie123170@gmail.com for photos or a visit! 
His mom got adopted, now it is his turn! 
 
ZipCars in Ridgely’s 
The Ridgely's Delight discount has been re-
instated.  By clicking "For Business" then searching 
for "Ridgely's Delight", approved residents will 
receive the discounted annual fee of $25 and no 
application fee.  Consider the cost savings of not 
owning a vehicle and take advantage of renting one 
of the two ZipCars located on Portland St. or other 
locations around the city. 
 

 

Reminder: Ridgely’s Delight is an historic 
neighborhood. If an owner does any renovation 
work without first obtaining a Notice to Proceed 
and a permit, he/she will be subject to housing 
code violations and fines. 
CHAP guidelines and requirements can be found at 
http://www.ridgelysdelight.org/history/ridgelys_guide
lines.pdf 
Please contact the Ridgely’s Delight Architectural 
Review Committee (ARC) with any questions at  
RidgelysDelightARC@gmail.com 

 

 


